Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday, October 25th, the third grade classes will be going on a field trip to
River Raisin National Battlefield Park in Monroe. We will be leaving Arno at 9:15am
and returning about 2:45pm. The program at the River Raisin National Battlefield
Park will be from about 10am-2pm. All students and chaperones will need to bring a
disposable bag lunch. We will be having a lunch break from 11:30am-12:30pm.
Students will NOT be eating lunch at school. The learning objective of this field
trip will be for students to learn about Michigan's Native American History.

We are very excited for this opportunity for the children. The field trip is free.
However, the transportation cost is $3 per student.

Please return the attached permission slip with the $3 by Wednesday, October
19th. If you or another responsible adult are able to attend with your child, please
indicate below and return the bottom portion. Parents/Guardians may ride on the
bus or meet us at the River Raisin National Park in Monroe. Students are required
to ride on the bus since this is a school function.

Thank You,

Mrs. Guyot, Mrs. Warneck, and Mrs. Wesley

Cut here

Student's Name:

Chaperone's Name:

*Please check one if you would like to be a chaperone.

Yes, I am a responsible adult who would like o attend this activity and help
supervise other students. I will ride the bus.

Yes, I am a responsible adult who would like to attend this activity and help
supervise other students. I will drive myself to the River Raisin National Park.



ALLEN PARK PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PARENTAL PERMISSION SLIP

DATE: 9/28/2016

Dear Parents:

The group of which your child is a member is planning a school trip to River Raisin Battlefield
{location)
as part of their regular class work. The group will leave from Arno
(building/site)
by bus at approximately 9:15 a.m.
(mode of transportation) (departure time)
on Tuesday Oct. 25, 2016 and will be chaperoned and under the same careful
(day/date of trip)

teacher supervision which your child has while at school. The approximate return time of the students is

2:45 The cost for each student is $3.00
(time) (price)

Please note it is possible that a field trip can be cancelled at the discretion of Allen Park Public Schools as a
precautionary measure due to unforeseeable circumstances. Therefore, if your child has made a deposit for the
trip, and the District is not able to obtain a refund, the District will not be responsible for refunding any lost monies.
In order for your child to attend this trip, it will be necessary to have your approval. You may express your

approval or disapproval by signing the appropriate slip below and returning it to the teacher no later than

Wednesday Oct. 19 PACK A DISPOSABLE LUNCH AND DRESS FOR THE WEATHER
(day and date)
Mrs. Guyot, Mrs. Warneck, Mrs. Wesley Stephen  Zielinski
Teacher(s) Principal
| give permission for my child, to take the school trip
to River Raisin Battle Field on 10/25/2016

knowing that every precaution will be taken for his/her safety and well being.

Date Parent/Guardian Signature
1 do not give my child, permission to take the school trip to
River Raisin Battlefield on 25-Oct-16 and request that he/she be

excused for the following reason(s):

Date Parent/Guardian Signature



